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Dear Churches and Praying Friends, May – June 2020 

 

We thank you for your continued support and prayers. Through the challenges this year has presented, God has 

been good. After much prayer and counsel with our pastor, we are about to step out by faith and make the transition 

to begin our work in Honduras within the next two months. 

  

We have a house reserved in Honduras for us beginning September the 1st. We will begin language school and 

serving in the various mission works there immediately. One of the mission works is in the process of building a 

new church building on newly purchased land. We are excited to be a part of that building project. 

  

It is amazing to see the hand of God at work in our lives throughout the last couple of years. We were called by 

our church to be sent to Honduras in April of 2018. We began deputation in October of 2018. God has carried us 

through and now should be on the field by this fall. We are grateful to every church we have had the privilege to 

meet and excited about what God is going to do in Honduras.  

  

We ask that you pray for Honduras, especially during this time of this current pandemic. Currently, the airports 

are closed and the whole nation is under mandatory lockdowns. We anticipate for some of that to be lifted soon, 

but understand this is all in God’s timing. Pray for their health and safety during these times we all live in. 

Prayer List: 

• Health and safety of the Honduran People 

• Re-opening of Honduras for our move 

• Our family adapting to a new culture 
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